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“Amaze, Excite, Inspire” 

What a week, what a term! So much to celebrate, so much to reflect upon as our spring term 

comes to a close. 

This does seem to have been the term where the school has had the most absence—staff and 

children, and whilst guidance has changed to ‘Living with Covid’, it is still within the school 

community. At Langley we will continue to work within the baseline measures to help manage 

the spread of infection in school: 

 Encourage pupils to take up the offer of the national vaccination programme including 
COVID-19 and flu 

 Ensure occupied spaces are well-ventilated and let fresh air in 

 Reinforce good hygiene practices such as hand-washing and cleaning 

 

We are very fortunate that throughout, the school community has been resilient, positive and 

adaptable. It has been business as usual—and our curriculum has enabled children to be 

‘amazed, excited and inspired’ in many aspects of school life; from the application and 

development of academic, social and emotional skills to wider curriculum learning including 

transition visits, dance performances, visiting musicians and church services. With this term’s 

newsletter we have included class end of term newsletters which capture some of the great 

things that have been happening in your child’s class. We hope that you enjoy reading these. 

I was pleasing to hear positive feedback from this term’s Parents Evenings. Whilst most 

appointments were remote, being able to discuss the progress made and share next steps in 

learning and having a consistent message between home and school  is key in ensuring strong 

partnerships. The summer term is as important, if not more so, in terms of attainment and 

progress, as the opportunities to build on knowledge and skills together with preparation for the 

next steps in your child’s learning will be an integral approach to next terms planning. There will 

be the expectation for your child to work hard and be purposeful in their learning, and I know 

that you will support in this. 

Tomorrow, the school finishes for the Easter break, after what will be a very ‘egg-citing’ 

afternoon of Easter Egg Hunting. Thank you to the PTA for organising such a special way of 

ending this term.   I would like to thank Natasha Halliwell in particular, for her tireless trawl of all 

the supermarkets in Chippenham and beyond to ensure that all the eggs were donated. The 

school returns on Monday 25th April. 

On behalf of all the governors, staff and children, we wish you a relaxing and enjoyable Easter. 

Karen Winterburn 
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 Just as the Lord has forgiven you,  

so you must also forgive each other." 

 Colossians 3:13 
 

 

Term 4: FORGIVENESS 

The BIG QUESTION - Do you have to earn forgiveness? 

This term the school value we focused on was ‘FORGIVENESS’. Forgiveness can be difficult and 
costly, it takes strength and courage, but without it a new start is impossible. 
 

Which Bible stories can your child remember about forgiveness?  
What conclusion have they come to about the BIG QUESTION - Do you have to earn for-

giveness? 
 

As Christians prepare to mark Holy Week and celebrate Easter, we remember that God is 
abounding in love, slow to anger, and forgives all our sins completely, because of Jesus’ death 
on the cross. 
 
 

“Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other, 
 just as in Christ, God forgave you.”  

(Ephesians 5:1) 
 

A prayer for this term: 

Dear God, thank you that you are a loving heavenly Father. When we have done or said wrong 

things, you are always ready to forgive us when we ask you. We ask you to help us to forgive oth-

ers when they do wrong to us. Amen  

 

   





 






